
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

This week at WGPA … 
Term 5 – Monday 24 April 2023 

Dear families,  

It was wonderful to welcome all of the children back into school last week for 

the start of our Summer Term. Children are welcome to wear their summer 

uniform: girls - navy blue gingham dress and boys - mid grey tailored shorts.  

Children enjoyed finding out about their new novel that their learning will be 

centred around this term. Each class has now shared their curriculum 

newsletters with parents, this enables you to have an insight into what your 

child will be learning about this term. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you all into school for our Coronation 

Celebration. The coronation of King Charles is an important event in history 

that we as a school want to celebrate, there will be a selection of fun activities 

and events for you to take part in with your child.  

Please do remember that Mrs Drury and I are available if you wish to discuss 

anything that maybe of concern or to share good news/appreciations. Your 

voice is extremely important to us.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Wednesday 26 April  

EYFS Story Time at 2:30pm 

(parents welcome) 

 

Friday 28 April 

Dance Workshop 

 

Monday 1 May 

Spring Bank Holiday  

 

Wednesday 5 May 

Coronation Celebration (family 

event - more details to follow) 

 

Monday 8 May 

Bank Holiday - King’s Coronation  

 

9-12 May 

Key Stage Two SATS week 

(breakfast available for Year 6 

from 8.30am each day) 

 

Thursday 11 May 

All Star Cricket Festival – tbc 

 

Week beginning 15 May  

Year 2 SATS week  

 

Thursday 18 May  

Rounders Competition - tbc 

 

Friday 26 May 

End of Term 5 

 

SEND Drop in: 

Tuesday 2.30pm (sites will 

alternate each week- this week 

will be on infant site) 

 

Café Drop in: 

Tuesday (alternate weeks 

throughout the term) 9-9.30am- 

with Mrs Mammatt (attendance 

and family liaison officer) and 

members of our pastoral team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The EYFS team are looking forward to 

inviting parents to school on 

Wednesday afternoon at 2.30pm to 

share a story. 


